
  

                 

 

   

 
 Jammu and Kashmir Forest Department 

OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER 

BILLAWAR FOREST DIVISION  

BILLAWAR 
                                                                       

Ph. /Fax No. 01921-295430                        E-mail: dfo.billawar@gmail.com 

The Conservator of Forests, 
East Circle, 
Jammu.  
 

No. DFO/BLR/1369-71   Dated: 07.07.2022 

Sub:  Reply to the EDS in FCA Proposal No. FP/JK/ROAD/121506/2021 (Construction of Road from 

Bani to Billawar via Dhaggar, Dhaman & Deri Gall under CRF Phase Ist) 
 
Sir, 

 On the subject captioned above, it is to inform you that the reply to the two queries raised by 

the DIGF (Central), Regional Officer, IRO Jammu vide File No. 9-JKB-011/2022-Jammu             

Dated 17.06.2022 have been replied to by the User Agency vide their Letter                                   

No. 3349 dated: 27-06-2022 (copies enclosed) and the same has been uploaded by the User 

Agency on PARIVESH portal under the field “Additional Information Details". 

 As such, it s requested that the case may kindly be processed for grant of Stage-I Approval.        

  Yours faithfully, 

     

        
                      (Vivek Modi) SFS  

        Divisional Forest Officer  
         Billawar Forest Division 

       Billawar 
Copy submitted to: 

1. The Addl. Pr. Chief Conservator of Forests, Jammu for favour of his kind information. 
2. The Chief Conservator of Forests, FCA (Nodal Officer), for favour of his kind information and 

necessary action. 
 

 
Divisional Forest Officer  

         Billawar Forest Division 
       Billawar 

 

 






